
IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

Please read if you are purchasing or own a So Clean 2 Device! 

SoClean has issued a recall notice regarding the label and instructions for use 
applicable to the SoClean 2 device. 

To view the full notice, including a link to the updated user manual and 
instructions for use for the SoClean 2, please visit the SoClean website: 

SoClean.com/en-ca/recall  

 
Per the notice from SoClean, the SoClean 2 device can continue to be used 
safely and effectively in accordance with the updated label and instructions for 
use. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this recall, please contact us at 833-667-
3999. You can also reach SoClean directly at SC2CanadianRecall5-
2022@soclean.com 

 


